

## CIR/EES/SEPT/2552-25

Date: 30th Sept 2025

Subject: Important Notice for Students, Parents, and Teachers

Dear Parent,

We are committed to fostering a positive and inclusive environment for all our students. In line with our school's values and code of conduct, the following guidelines will apply to birthday celebrations:

- 1. In line with the school policy, the school being 'Nuts & Allergy Free Zone', it is not permitted to send chocolates/candies/sweets as part of birthday celebrations. This measure helps us maintain a safe and healthy environment for everyone.
- 2. Students celebrating their birthdays are welcome to wear coloured dress on their special day. This is a simple way to make them feel special and celebrated among their peers.
- 3. As per the school's code of conduct and UAE directives, all teachers and staffs are not allowed to accept gifts from parents.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation.

This is for your information.

Best Regards,

PRINCIPAL

DUBAI U.A.E.